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Investigative Activity: Case File Provided to Prosecutor 

Involves:   Trumbull County Prosecutor’s Office (O), BCI (O)  

Activity Date:   8/17/2023   

Activity Location:  Trumbull County Prosecutor’s Office –  

160 High Street NW #4, Warren, Ohio 44481   

Authoring Agent:  SA Charles Moran #67 

 

Narrative: 

 

On August 17, 2023, at about 1330 hours, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special 

Agent (SA) Chuck Moran (Moran) met with Trumbull County First Assistant Prosecutor Chris 

Becker (Becker). SA Moran provided Becker with a 128GB USB flash drive containing the 

complete BCI case file and all of the BCI case file reference items as of August 17, 2023, for 

Becker to review. 

 

Becker signed a receipt for the flash drive. A copy of the receipt was attached to this report. SA 

Moran informed Becker that the Ohio State Highway Patrol (OSHP) had not yet completed a 

scan and trajectory analysis for the incident. Becker requested SA Moran try to obtain those 

records from the OSHP and provide them to Becker. 

 

At this time, BCI is awaiting further direction from Becker as to any additional follow-up 

investigation they may wish and any decisions regarding possible grand jury presentations or 

prosecutions relative to the incident. SA Moran informed Becker to provide a couple weeks 

notice if he wanted a PowerPoint presentation created for a possible grand jury hearing. 

 

All evidence in this case is still being stored at BCI. It will be returned to the involved law 

enforcement agencies when authorized by Becker. Copies of the BCI case file will also be 

provided to the involved law enforcement agencies when authorized by Becker. 

 

The Matrix case file status was updated to “Referred to Prosecutor.” 

 

Attachment: 

1. 2023-08-17 - BCI Case File Receipt - Provided to Trumbull County Prosecutor's Office 










